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Newsletter No. 6 of 2025  

Date: 25 April 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the parents/guardians who attended the Parent Meeting held on 12 April 

2025. Your presence and participation demonstrated your commitment to partnering with us in our journey to 

excel beyond boundaries and to turn the #50%Marung vision into a reality. Your continued support is valued 

and appreciated. 

Winter uniform reminder 

Thank you to all the parents/guardians who ensure that learners wear the correct school uniform every day. 

This serves as a strong foundation for discipline and school pride. Please note that from 5 May 2025, all 

learners are expected to be in full winter uniform. If there is any uncertainty about the winter uniform 

requirements, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Grade Guardian for clarification. 

 

Classes: 28 April – 2 May 2025 

Please take note that during the week of 28 April to 2 May, selected learners will follow the timetable issued to 

them. Learners must report to school on time, dressed in full uniform, and be prepared for classes. All school 

rules will apply in full. 

 

Mid-Year examination preparation 

School will close this afternoon, and classes will officially resume on Monday, 5 May 2025. We encourage all 

families to use this short recess as an opportunity to prepare learners for the upcoming mid-year examinations. 

Let’s work together to ensure that learners: 

 Review their work daily. 

 Utilise the SIYAVULA app for practicing Mathematics and Physical Sciences. 

 Use all school-provided resources for other subjects to enhance their understanding. 

We kindly ask parents/guardians to assist by monitoring learner study schedules and ensuring active 

engagement with all academic materials. 

Bullying and substance abuse awareness 

During this break, we encourage you to engage your child in meaningful conversations about the dangers of 

bullying, substance abuse, and the rising concern of vaping. Your guidance at home plays a crucial role in 

reinforcing the values we instill at school. 

 

In Conclusion 

May this short recess be a time of rest, reflection, and reconnection for all families. Together, let’s continue to 

guide and support our learners towards success and holistic well-being. 

Warm regards, 

 

Mathibedi-wa-Medupe 

Headmaster  

 


